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IMPORTANT INFORMATION

NAV is currently also affected by the outbreak of the 
coronavirus.
You can reach us by phone nr: 412 45 348, if your need is urgent or if you do not receive an answer in 
our written communication channels. The wait time may be longer than expected, so please be patient.

Contact us at www.nav.no
 Chat with us about general questions such as

 Which rights do you have if you or a member of your family is affected by coronavirus

 How to proceed if you have been laid off from your job

 If you are registered as a jobseeker at NAV you can contact your caseworker through the activity plan.

The phone is open every weekday between 11:30 – 13:30


